
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Bingham Area Health Center Holds First Food Mobile of 2017 
The March 7 event is the first of 5 the Health Center will be hosting this year 

Bingham – Bingham Area Health Center will offer 5 Food Mobiles in 2017, and the first one takes place Tuesday, March 7 

from 10:30 a.m. to noon. The event will be held indoors in the lower level of Rangeley Health and Wellness, which is 

across the street from the Health Center. 

 

This is the 4th year that the Health Center has partnered with Good Shepherd Food Bank to distribute food to those in 

need living in the greater Bingham area.  The distribution will include a variety of perishable and nonperishable foods. 

Anyone in need of emergency food assistance in the surrounding area is encouraged to attend. 

 

Good Shepherd Food Bank's Food Mobile program expands the hunger relief organization’s outreach to Maine's 
neediest and most underserved communities. Designed to be a barrier-free distribution, the Food Mobiles visit 
communities with a demand for emergency and supplemental food that has outgrown the capacity of local food 
pantries. 

This distribution has been made possible through the generosity of Maine Credit Union League. 

  

For more information about this Food Mobile distribution, please contact Bingham Area Health Center at (207) 672-4187. 
 

### 
 
 
Bingham Area Health Center is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven Federally Qualified Health Centers 

in Central and Western Maine. Bingham offers a range of services including family medical care, counseling, and general dentistry to 

residents of Bingham, Solon, Moscow, Madison, Skowhegan, Embden, Anson and neighboring towns. A reduced fee program is 

available to uninsured and underinsured residents. 

Contact: Joshua D’Errico 
Communications Department 
Tel. 207-660-9914 
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